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Dear Churches and Praying Friends, January – February 2021 

  

It has officially been six months for us on the field here in Honduras. Thank you all for your 

prayers and support. We are so grateful for the opportunity to serve in the place God has called 

us to be. We are striving to make a real impact for Christ in a country that desperately needs to 

learn the love of Christ. 

 

One of the mission works we are helping had to go to online services for about a month between 

January and February due to a spike in Covid cases in the area. God has continued to bless there 

despite those challenges. We are staying busy helping a second mission work as well. Please pray 

that God continues to bless and also opens doors for more works in the near future. 

 

We are progressing in our Spanish language acquisition. I am now at an upper intermediate level 

of Spanish. I started the past tense of Spanish in January, which can be quite complex. We are 

becoming quite fluent and can maintain conversations in Spanish for several hours. However, 

there are still many areas we are in need of learning. Please continue to pray for our family as we 

adapt to a new culture and language here in Honduras. 

 

  

 

 
Prayer List: 

• Opportunities to witness 

• Learning the Spanish Language 

• Our family adapting to the Honduran Culture 
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